
 

Our learning this week… 

Maths 

We have moved onto Fractions this week, starting with simplifying 
fractions. 

Project: 

This week we made a large timeline across the classroom and the children hunted for 
hidden events from the last 100 years and plotted them in decades. They have also been 
researching and making notes on evacuation. 

English: 

We are all enjoying our class book: Letters from the 
Lighthouse and have been retelling part of the story 
from a different character’s point of view. 

Year of PHSE: 

The drama workshop with ‘Big Foot Theatre Company’ 
on Monday, proved very popular with the whole class. 
The children explored gender stereo typing (see 
photos below): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class 

Newsletter         


